MILLWOOD
< Memorandum
To: Millwood City Council
From: Kyle Schiewe, Public Facilities Director
cc: Kevin Freeman, Mayor
Date: June 30, 2025
Re: Argonne Road Congestion Relief Project, Pay Request No. 1

Attached is Pay Request No. 1 for the Argonne Road Congestion Relief Project. This
pay request is for the partial completion of Phase one of the Argonne project. All the
work to this point has been inspected and approved by Welch Comer and Kyle Schiewe
of the City Of Millwood .

Recommend approval of Pay Request No.1 as part of the Consent Agenda.



